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The 967 square foot single family residence at 15 Connie Street was purchased March, 2022 by Jerry and 

Lisa Burkett as a second home to allow us to better support our son and his family stationed at Langley 

Air Force Base during his deployments.  They have 4 children, two of which have special needs. 

We have used the home intermittently for the past year while our son has been deployed.  He returned 

home in April and while we will continue to utilize the home personally, we would now also like to begin 

using the home for short- term rental.  We have discussed our short-term rental plans with our closest 

neighbors and will continue to communicate with them to ensure that the rental of the home does not 

disrupt the neighborhood. 

Consistent with the nature of Buckroe Beach rules, and the family oriented neighborhood, the property 

will be marketed for families of 6 or less, evening quiet hours will be established and parties and events 

will not be allowed. 

Wade and Brittany Burkett, (our son and his wife), who reside in Poquoson will be the local property 

managers. 

The house is located in the Buckroe Beach area at the end of Connie Street. Two parking spaces are 

available consisting of one garage space and one driveway space.  See attached map with parking and 

vehicle flow. 
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